From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: "Rhonda Lampert” COMMUNICATION - C82
Cc Bﬁtt? John | CW (PH) - July 13, 2020
Subject: RE: [External] Yonge/Steeles development

Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 3:38:36 PM ITEMS 4 and 5
Attachments: Deputation Form - Electronic Meetings PDF.pdf

Hi Rhonda,

Thank you for contacting the Office of the City Clerk. This is an acknowledgement email that we have
received your objection email to this item.

We kindly ask that you complete the Deputation Form for your contact information and the item you
are interested in.

You can access the form by clicking on the link below or completing the one attached.

https://www.vaughan.ca/council/minutes_agendas/General%20Documents/Deputation%20Form%20-
%20Electronic%20Meetings%20PDF.pdf

Thank you,

Office of the City Clerk
City of Vaughan
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

‘ ~ VAUGHAN

From: Khonda Lomper: [

Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2020 3:19 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Yonge/Steeles development

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge &
Steeles neighbourhood. The existing infrastructure cannot support this large an
increase in population along with the added traffic congestion. As | understand the
proposed density is more than double what is currently allowed. We already have a
high rise just north of Yonge, this added congestion between Doncaster and Steeles



and can sometimes increase my commute time between Clark and Steeles by 10min.
(pre pandemic).

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

Have a nice day!
R.Lampert



